luly 22, 2016

Dear Governor Nikki R. Haley,

| am writing to request a Letter of Appreciation for ETNCS (SS) Justin E. Thompson, United States
Navy. Senior Chief Nuclear Electronics Technician {Submarines) Thompson will be retiring from the
United States Navy after 21 years of service. He specifi caIIy requested a Letter of Appreciation from the
Governor of the state of South Carolina for which he served in for a portion of his career. | have included
pertinent information below:

Name: Justin E. Thompson
Rank: ETNCS (SS)

Branch of Service: U.S. Navy

Years of Service: 21 Years

Date of Retirement: October 31, 2016
Date of Ceremony; October 31, 2016

Address to Receive Letter: Justin E. Thompson
195 Meadow Wood Rd.
Summerville, SC 29483

We greatly appreciate your time and consideration.

Very respectfully,

MMNC(SW) Jeremy D. ott
Command Retirement Coordinator
Naval Nuclear Power Training Command

jeremy.d.abbottl@navy.mil






